
Meeting of Parks and Recreation Advisory Boards and Committees 
 
Please find the following information about modified operation of meetings during the current 
pandemic.    
 
 

1. The meeting room will have Zoom electronic meeting capability. 
 

2. The notice for the meeting will include a contact staff person who can provide access (Zoom 
meeting code) to members of the public wishing to remotely attend and perhaps comment 
during the meeting. Meeting notices can be found here 
https://lincoln.ne.gov/aspx/city/main/calname.aspx or by looking under the “Meetings” banner 
on the City’s home webpage www.lincoln.ne.gov  . 

 
3. Meeting attendees will have their body temperature checked upon arrival.  If a person’s body 

temperature is above 100.4 degrees they will be asked to return home.  Participants will be 
asked to review COVID-19 symptoms. 

 
4. Meeting attendees should wear face coverings. 

 
5. A quorum is established by the number of board or committee members attending the meeting 

in person.  Members accessing the meeting remotely may listen/watch, but may not 
participate in discussions or vote. 

 
6. Members of the public may comment by Zoom. 

 
7. Staff may make presentations by Zoom to limit the number of people physically present in the 

meeting room. 
 

8. Frequently touched surfaces including tables and backs of chairs will be disinfected after each 
meeting. 
 

9. Subcommittees, including executive committees, may meet in person, by Zoom, by conference 
phone, or by a combination of these methods 

 

https://lincoln.ne.gov/aspx/city/main/calname.aspx
http://www.lincoln.ne.gov/

